
Aloha from the OahuMPO staff!
We apologize for the repeat January Newsletter going out!

Please disregard. 
We hope you are doing well and enjoying this 2.2.22 day!

OahuMPO welcomed Lily to the MPO on February 1, 2022. The MPO is excited
to be able to provide opportunities and professional experience to young

planners. We look forward to this new addition to our team! 

A big MAHALO to all who provided feedback to the Public Participation Plan.
The comment period for this work product is now closed and the comments and
MPO responses can be found here. This work product will be presented to the
Policy Board for approval first quarter of 2022. 

The Overall Work Program FFY 2023 will be going out for Public and
Intergovernmental Review in March 2022. Please keep a look out!

Transportation Improvement Program Revision #3 comment period has ended.
Thank you to those who provided comments! The comments received can be
found here.

During the month of February, the MPO staff will be presenting the
Transportation Improvement Program Revisions, along with updates from the
Overall Work Program, including the draft FFY 2023 document. 

Citizens Advisory Committee
Click here to join the Meeting

Dial in # (if computer does not have
a microphone or you do not have
access to a computer/internet):

 +1 808-913-3441

Conference ID: 553 982 818#

Technical Advisory Committee
Click here to join the meeting

Dial in # (if computer does not have
internal microphone or no access to

a computer or internet):
808-913-3441

Conference ID: 410 629 741#

Policy Board
Click here to join the meeting

Dial in # (if computer does not have
internal microphone or no access to

a computer or internet):
808-913-3441

Conference ID:  600 641 539#
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